
From: Xiomara Ortiz
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 8:58 AM
To: 'MLS@stellaipl.com' <MLS@stellaipl.com>
Cc: Diane Festino <dfestino@twp.howell.nj.us>; Allison Ciranni
<aciranni@twp.howell.nj.us>
Subject: FW: OPRA 24-1415-BLOCK 42.07 LOT 16

Good Morning,

Please see attached response submitted on July 30, 2024.

Regards,
Xiomara Ortiz
Administrative Assistant III
Clerk’s Office
4567 Route 9 North
2nd Floor
Howell, NJ 07731
(732) 938-4500 Ext. 2241
From: Xiomara Ortiz
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 3:01 PM
To: 'MLS@stellaipl.com' <MLS@stellaipl.com>
Subject: OPRA 24-1415-BLOCK 42.07 LOT 16

Good Afternoon,
Attached is the permit history for property located at 27 Carrie Drive.
There is one open permit - REPLACEMENT GAS WATER HEATER #20240039.
Taxes are current, there are no liens or special assessments for this property.
Please find open code enforcement violation

This completes your OPRA request.

Regards,
Xiomara Ortiz
Administrative Assistant III
Clerk’s Office
4567 Route 9 North
2nd Floor
Howell, NJ 07731
(732) 938-4500 Ext. 2241


